The Secretary

Congleton Town Football Club
Booth Street

Congleton

Cheshire

18" November 2009

Dear Sir

We the undersigned are writing to you regarding the late night activities which
are taking place on your property and causing us great concern.

Young people are gaining access and are becoming a problem due to the noise
and nusiance they create and which we presume is without your permission.

When they have been approached with regard to same they become abusive and
threatening and therefore frightening to older people.

The situation has been brought to the attention of some of your officials but all
that was forthcoming was “there is nothing the club can do about it”.

We do not accept this as you must surely be responsible for what goes on at the
football club and we would kindly ask you if you can look into the situation to
alleviate the problem.

Perhaps you would be good enough to inform us of the outcome in due course.

A copy of this letter has been sent to the Neighbourhood Police Unit at Congleton
Police Station.

Yours faithfully
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Sargeant Pyatt
Neighbourhood Policing Unit
Congleton Police Station

18™ November 2009

Dear Sargeant Pyatt

We the undersigned have been experiencing problems with regard to the
complaint we are making to the Congleton Town Football Club, as per the

enclosed letter,

We have sent you a copy of this letter to ask if there is anything you can do or
advice you can give to us.

This is not the first time we have had cause to complain to Congleton Town
Football Club and do feel that they should take their responsibilities seriously.

Kind regards
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